
 

 

Memorandum 
 

 

 

 

 

To: School Board Members             

                       

From:  Kerry M. Leider    

 

Date: April 30, 2015 

 

Re: Long-range Facilities Plan Construction or Professional Service Contracts 

 

Pursuant to School Board Resolution #B-8-09-2660 the following Professional Service 

contracts pertaining to the Long-range Facilities Plan were signed by Bill Hanson 

during the month of April: 

        

   Contractor                                Amount                                Description 

          Inspec, Inc.                              $13,100.00          Building Envelope Assessment of HOCHS and 

MWES  

          Ambe, Ltd.                              $18,200.00 Engineering Services for the 2016 CPES Masonry 

Restoration Project 

           RW Fern Associates               $  2,500.00 Amendment to Agreement for Mechanical, Electrical 

and Plumbing Assessment for Elevator Renovations 

at HOCHS   

 

 

The Agreements listed above are available for review by School Board members upon request.  

If you wish to have copies of this information, please contact the Facilities Management Office. 

 

 


